
School Board Meeting/Workshop: June 28, 2021

Subject: Rescind Policy #808 
COVID-19 Face Covering

Presenter: Scott Thielman,
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

On May 6, 2021, the Governor issued Executive Order 21-21 rescinding the 
requirements arising from school-specific executive orders including the Safe Learning 
Plan effective as of the end of the 2020-21 school year, on Thursday, June 10, 2021, 
(the last teacher contact day with students).  With that, Policy 808 COVID-19 Face 
Covering Policy is no longer applicable.  

ATTACHMENT(S):
 Policy #808 – COVID-19 Face Covering Policy


